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Greetings,

I am sorry I could not be with you, though I am honored to address you and offer
my thanks for your work supporting children in foster care across Georgia. Your efforts
have helped thousands of our state’s children in need receive an essential item and a
sense of dignity.

It takes all of us to care for and support those vulnerable in our state. With the
combined efforts of government leaders, private sector partners, and dedicated non-
profits, we can continue to make a positive impact in the lives of children in need.

Thank you again for your hard work in this area and for continuing to bring a
voice to the voiceless. I hope today’s event makes a difference, and that you all leave
dedicated to continuing this important work.

Sincerely,

ynste -

Marty A. Kemp

First Lady of Georgia



